
Drainage repairs and sidewalk improvements will take place on Ralph
Avenue from the north side of Elliot Avenue to Gertrude Avenue. Parking will
be prohibited on this section of Ralph Avenue from June 29th to September
4th. Furthermore, Gertrude Avenue will be restored to a one-way street and
a revised traffic pattern will be in place in the area from August 16th to
September 4th. Driving in and around these locations as well as parking will
be difficult during this time. Pedestrian traffic and resident access will be
permitted; however, temporary closure of the sidewalks may occur at times
when curb and sidewalk improvement work is being performed. We
apologize for this inconvenience. For more information, please call (914) 777-
7703. For up-to-date information on this and other announcements, please
visit www.villageofmamaroneck.org.
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